
            RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 
 

 

CIRCULAR NO. 053/RIAS/ 2023-24                                                       DATE- 09-08-23 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

We are delighted to inform you all regarding the interschool competition “TIRANGAA” hosted 

by our school. Participating in various cultural competitions will enable enhancement of personal 

development of each child. Kindly find the event details and the registration link in the attached 

document. 

We request parents to motivate our students to actively participate in all the applicable events 

and make this event a success. 

Note: Parents can register for individual events only. For all group events, school teams will be 

registered by the school administration team. 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 


